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28th November 2024 

 

Dear Families 

Friends of St Levan - Festive Choir! 

 

Just like The Blues Brothers, we’re putting the band back together again… 

Calling all pupils, parents and staff who would like to make a quick Festive Choir to 

lead the singing after the school play, downstairs at The Acorn on 12th December. 

All you need to do is come to just one rehearsal at St Levan Pavilion, at 3:45pm on 

Friday 6th December for an hour or so of fun rehearsing a handful of very familiar 

festive tunes! 

It’d be great to have as many of the St Levanbury choir as possible, and any 

newcomers are also very welcome.  

As this is a Friends event, there will not be any school supervision, please be ready to 

collect your child/ren from the bus at 3.40pm.  

If you or your child would like to join in, but you are not normally on the St Levan Bus, 

please just request to go to St Levan that afternoon via the school office.   

We hope to see as many of you as possible next Friday! 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

The St Levan Team 


